
 

Classroom News   
 

Class Name:  Cardiff           Term :   Autumn 2017         Whole School Topic: Our Island Home 
What we have been learning Some photos of our learning 

 

In English we have been doing 

mark making in lots of different 

ways. The children have 

explored: paint, pencils, 

crayons, ink and icing. The 

children were amazing when 

making our gingerbread 

houses, they concentrated so 

hard when squeezing the icing 

and were very patient waiting 

to eat a few sweets at the end! 

I am very impressed with how 

they turned out.  

 

In maths we have been doing 

lots of work learning about 

shapes and practising our fine 

motor skills building houses. We 

have also been using our 

gingerbread story from English 

to practice our number skills, 

counting buttons using our 

counting finger and putting 

buttons onto the gingerbread 

man.  

 

Another busy half term with lots 

of work but fun too, with messy 

sensory every week where the 

children have great fun getting 

their hands, the walls and adults 

messy! 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Special Moments: Dates & Points to remember :  

 

Benjamin joining the class for 

music and swimming each 

week  

 

Tuesday 19th December – Last day of Term 

Thursday 4th January 2018 – Back to school after Christmas 

holidays.  


